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OneHockey Announces Exciting Partnership with Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey

Quebec, Canada – July 29, 2024 – OneHockey, a leader in organizing premier ice hockey
tournaments, is thrilled to announce a new partnership with Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey, a highly
respected spring and summer program based in Quebec, Canada. This collaboration aims to
leverage the strengths of both organizations to create new and exciting hockey tournaments
and showcases, particularly focusing on girls' hockey.

The partnership between OneHockey and Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey is a strategic move to
enhance the hockey experience for players, coaches, and families. By combining OneHockey’s
extensive experience in organizing world-class tournaments and Rattlesnakes’ strong presence
in Quebec’s hockey scene, this alliance is set to offer unparalleled opportunities for young
female athletes.

“We are very excited about this new partnership,” said Sebastien Fortier, CEO of OneHockey.
“The Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey program has a fantastic reputation for developing talented
players, and together, we will be able to create exceptional hockey events that will benefit the
entire hockey community. Our goal is to use each other’s strengths to provide top-tier hockey
experiences and help players reach their full potential.”

The collaboration will focus on organizing a series of tournaments and showcases designed to
highlight the skills and dedication of girls in hockey. These events will provide a platform for
players to compete at a high level, gain exposure, and pursue their hockey dreams. The
partnership also promises to bring together teams from various regions, fostering a spirit of
competition and camaraderie.

“This partnership with OneHockey is a great idea to bring both groups together and create
something truly special,” said the representative from Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey. “We believe
that by working with OneHockey, we can offer our players more opportunities to develop and
showcase their talents on a larger stage. We are looking forward to a successful collaboration
that will benefit our players and the broader hockey community.”

The first of these joint events is a GIRLS NCAA D1 SHOWCASE scheduled to take place in
Cancun, Mexico May 29 - June 1st as well as an All Girls tournament scheduled in Quebec City,
Canada June 27-29. Further details to be announced soon. Both OneHockey and Rattlesnakes



AAA Hockey are committed to providing a safe, competitive, and enjoyable environment for all
participants.

For more information about OneHockey and Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey, and to stay updated on
upcoming events, please visit OneHockey’s website and Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey’s website.

About OneHockey

OneHockey is renowned for organizing some of the most prestigious ice hockey tournaments
worldwide. With a focus on providing exceptional experiences for players and families,
OneHockey events are known for their high level of competition and professional management.

About Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey

Rattlesnakes AAA Hockey is a prominent hockey program based in Quebec, Canada, known for
its strong spring and summer teams. The program is dedicated to developing young hockey
players and providing them with opportunities to excel in the sport.
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